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I strongly oppose 3075 and HB 114.  There is zero proof that these bills will do 

anything to save even one life.  What they will do is turn hundreds of thousands of 

law abiding gun owners into criminals.  They will waste countless tax dollars that 

could be spent to support our law enforcement so they can uphold and enforce the 

laws that we already have.  These bills will make it even harder for a law abiding 

citizen of Oregon to buy a firearm while doing nothing to prevent criminals from 

getting guns.  History has shown that criminals don’t legally buy guns so placing even 

more restrictions won’t affect them in any way.   


